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HEALTH AND SAFETY GUIDANCE BULLETIN No: 2012 23
Schools Sports Guidelines
After receiving information from the HBC PE Consultant from Aspire it has become apparent that all schools should consider purchasing the new 2012 edition of the AfPE Safe Practice Guidance for PE and Sports.
The Local Authority Sports Guideline document has been updated and is available on the Health & Safety Library for schools but the AfPE guidance is the full Local Authority Policy on PE and sport and contains far more information.

It can be found on the following website;

http://www.afpe.org.uk/
For further information please contact the Health & Safety Team on 0151 511 7967 or 0151 511 8563.
